



Envision staff and volunteers were busy this year, as new projects and initiatives took off.

We launched a new campaign called Into the Sunshine, which focuses on helping those impacted by exploitation in the Southeast.

The Outreach team was active in the schools this year, reaching many youth through more than 100 classroom presentations in the Southeast.

We also unveiled our new website. The updated website offers visitors a cleaner, more user friendly approach to information sharing.

Envision counsellors and support workers continue to encourage and support healthy choices in individuals, families and couples, with 4246 client contacts this year.

We continue to move forward with improvements and growth at all four offices in the Southeast as we look ahead to 2017.

From the Executive Director team of Christa Daku and Lynda Rideout, as well as the Staff, Board, and Volunteers of Envision, we wish you peace and happiness in the holiday season.

Merry Christmas

